
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE  

MUNICIPAL DELCARATION OF EMERGENCY LIFTED 

IN NORTH MIDDLESEX 

 

MUNICIPALITY OF NORTH MIDDLESEX, July 28, 2021 - Mayor Brian Ropp, today 

announced that the Declaration of Emergency in the Municipality of North Middlesex has 

been terminated as of 1:25 pm on Wednesday, July 28, 2021. The Emergency 

Declaration was declared in response to the COVID-19 pandemic on March 17, 2020.  

The Municipality of North Middlesex Emergency Control Group (ECG) determined that 

the controls afforded under the Emergency Declaration were no longer deemed 

necessary. “The end of the Declaration of Emergency doesn’t mean an end to public 

health measures” Mayor Ropp explained. “Council is pleased with the efforts of our 

residents and business owners to help contain the spread of COVID-19 during the height 

of the pandemic”. 

Residents are reminded that all regulations through the Middlesex-London Health Unit 

(MLHU) and the Province of Ontario are still in effect. In addition, residents are 

encouraged to receive their COVID-19 vaccine which can be booked through the MLHU 

website (https://www.healthunit.com/covid-19-vaccine).  
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